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TOWN of CAVE CREEK  
GENERAL PLAN
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     Volume 1, Edition  2										    JULY 2017
											      April 2017


     THIS EDITION OF THE NEWSLETTER IS DEVOTED TO PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
The Town of Cave Creek Planning Department and your Planning Commissioners are working actively to seek the thoughts of the citizens of Cave Creek.  The General Plan Input Sessions are opportunities to express our thoughts and ideas about how the Town changes in the next few years.  The ideas you share will influence the formal planning process here in Cave Creek.  Please take the time.

   







The next public input session followed by a Planning Commission workshop will be:

· Date: July 20, 2017
· Location: Town Hall Council Chambers
· Time:  6:00 PM

Topics for public input are the following:
· General Plan Vision Statement
· Introduction Section
· Public Involvement Section
· Context Section

· Format: The Commission will record public input comments on poster paper for viewing.

· Additionally, the public is requested to record their comments on 3” x 5” cards    (provided) with their contact information so that they may be contacted by planning staff for additional information and clarification.


An Official Publication of the Town of Cave Creek Planning Commission











· The starting point for the 2018 General Plan is the 2016 General Plan proposal and it can be accessed via the Town of Cave Creek website, www.cavecreek.org
(on the Home Page on the left-hand side under the General Plan Heading, click on the second prompt for the 2016 General Plan)

	The public is encouraged to review the four 
	(4) topics listed for input prior to the meeting 	in order for their comments to be targeted 	and relevant.

                   [image: C:\Users\Reggie\Documents\New Election\image001.jpg]


Description of each of the four topics for input:

VISION:

	The General Plan Vision Statement reflects
the values and lifestyles we believe reflect those of 
the citizens of Cave Creek.  This statement focuses on
on what we believe exists, and can be projected broadly into the future.

INTRODUCTION:

	The Introduction addresses the purpose of
the Plan, how it should be used, challenges for the 
future, sustainability and protection of open spaces
in the natural environment.

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT:

	Much of the business of the Town of Cave 
Creek is conducted at public meetings of the Town
Council, the Planning Commission and other
appointed committees and boards.  The Town of 
Cave Creek is committed to including effective,
early and continuous public participation in the
development of the General Plan.

CONTEXT:

	The Context section describes Cave Creek,
its location, its heritage, and its relationship to the
land and surrounding communities.
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The Planning Commission is currently in the “public
input gathering” phase in the development of the
General Plan.  The Commission recognizes and
places emphasis on the opportunities for public
involvement in the process.  The Commission plans
public input sessions; provides for written comments
to the town staff; plans meetings with HOA &
neighborhood meetings with Commissioners as
well as Town Council.

The 1st public session was held February 16, 2017.
The meeting, attended by only three members of
the public, solicited comments on the voter rejected
2016 General Plan.

The 2nd public input session is, July 20, 2017, at
Town Hall.

The 3rd session is scheduled for August 17, 2017
covering Land Use, Water & Open Space.

The 4th session is scheduled for September 21,
2017, covering Environment, Circulation (roads,
trails, etc), Cost of Development, Glossary &
Appendices.

The Commission encourages any interested
party, HOA or neighborhood group that
desires a meeting with a Planning Commission
member(s) to contact the Planning staff at
480-488-6614 or icordwell @cavecreek.org
to make their request and arrangements.

The Commission has requested input from two
standing committees: The Water Advisory
Committee (WAC) and the Open Space Advisory
Committee (OSAC). The Commission received
The WAC’S input and has held a joint workshop
on May 25, 2017 with that group to review
and discuss the Committee’s input.

These workshops are posted on the Town’sPage 2										      			       April 2017

website and are open to the public to attend and

listen to the discussion.
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